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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, May 21, 2018 9:06 AM
To: 'Mike Sonke'
Cc: gabe stivala; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Notification: Salvation Army Oakland 2018Q02 Sampling

Thank you for the update.  Please confirm the reports and associated EDFs, the GEOWELL and GEO_MAPs have been 
submitted to GeoTracker. 

Regards,  
Keith Nowell 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Land Water Division 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502-6540 
phone: 510 / 567  - 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 - 9335 
electronic mail: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mike Sonke [mailto:mike.sonke@atcgs.com]  
Sent: Friday, May 18, 2018 1:40 PM 
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org> 
Cc: gabe stivala <gabe.stivala@atcgs.com> 
Subject: Notification: Salvation Army Oakland 2018Q02 Sampling 
 
Hi Keith, 
 
I am travelling but wanted to let you know the 2018Q02 gw and vapor sampling is scheduled for this coming Thursday 
May 24. Also we just received the client's acknowledgment letter on the 2018Q01 QM Report so it is in the queue for 
upload. Thanks and have a great weekend! 
 
Get Outlook for Android<https://aka.ms/ghei36> 


